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26th September 2024 

Dear Parents, 

School Strategy 2024 – 2025  

Please find attached a brief strategy letter that outlines the vision, mission and core values of 
the school including the attributes of a 'True Forester'. The final section looks at the key themes 
from our School Progress Plan that as a staff we will be focusing upon this year. 

  

Overarching Theme 

To celebrate the schools centenary year through a multitude of formats throughout this 
academic year. 

Theme 1 - Independent Learning  

To incorporate and build on the success of our collaborative learning strategies across the 
school to inspire and deeply embed the strength of mind for all pupils to become independent 
learners.  

Each key stage and class already have their own set ups and methods for encouraging 
independent learning, so we will be focusing on building on these this year to ensure these 
remain robust in preparing our pupils for the modern day world.  

Theme 2 – Our Centenary Year  

We are incredibly proud of the school's history and recently shared the Centenary Planner for 
this year. All staff have been involved in the planning as well as the Parents’ Association.  

We hope to have included a mix of formal occasions and informal celebratory events that allow 
all pupils, parents and staff the opportunity to mark the historic year.  

 

These initiatives will hopefully enable our children to be the best learners they can be, with 
schemes and facilities in place to individualise their progress, attainment and next steps whilst 
celebrating their many artistic achievements in a safe, secure and happy environment.  

We will provide regular updates throughout the year on these themes on the school website, 
newsletters and social media.  

As ever, we thank you for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
Graeme Booth 
Headmaster 


